
SKILLED HOME HEALTH NURSING WORKGROUP QUARTERLY REPORT
 JANUARY 9, 2024

QUARTER 4 ACTIVITIES

• The SHHN Medicaid group did not meet in 

October to allow for planning and 

development time within DMMA.

• Received a presentation from Bayada 

regarding how to develop nurse education 

programs within PDN agency and how to build 

relationships with nursing schools.

• Completed initial planning meeting regarding 

development of a PSA to highlight PDN 

workforce serving CMC families.

KEY ISSUES TO NOTE

• Follow up needed with PDN agencies 

regarding next steps to build 

relationships with nursing schools.

• DMMA has initiated planning for PSA 

development with vendor.

• Two subcommittees (Medicaid and 

Community Partners) have been 

consolidated into one SHHN 

workgroup.

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES

• Follow up with PDN agencies regarding next 

steps for nurse education efforts.

• Continue developing PSA for promoting PDN 

jobs with CMC families.

• Upcoming meetings: 

• February 6, 2024, from 1pm-2:30pm

• March 5, 2024, from 1pm-2:30pm

2023 Q1 2023 Q2 2023 Q3 2023 Q4 

• Proposed priorities related to 

PDN workforce capacity. 

• Reviewed options for using 

Complex Care Needs and 

Supports methodology through 

Medicaid.

• Finalize and implement work 

plans. 

• Presented initial draft of 

Complex Care Needs and 

Supports methodology.

• Initiate Community Partner and 

Medicaid group structure.

• Align Community Partner 

meetings with PDN workforce 

report.

• Implement work plan.

• Develop training for PDN agencies 

interested in strengthening nurse 

educator opportunities including 

how to build relationships with 

nursing schools.

• Finalize PSA development plan.

• Implement work plan.

• Finalized Complex Care Needs 

and Supports methodology 

recommendation to CMCAC 

and DMMA.

• Administered Nurse Educator 

survey and reviewed results.

• Discussed development of PSA 

for promoting PDN for CMC.
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